From: brtadams <brtadams@nwi.net>

Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 7:48 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS 1 COLA

CAUTION:External email.

Please consider supporting a permanent COLA for PERS 1. My mother retired from driving school bus when she was 78.
She gets around $800 a month from her PERS pension. Now 89, as prices escalate for utilities, insurance, groceries,and
gas it is challenging for her to make ends meet. When considering this request, please think of the elderly widows trying
to make ends meet. Sincerely, Betty Rae Adams, 1316 Washington Street, Wenatchee.

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



